
                     ALTAR SERVERS 
 
 
Dear Altar Servers, 
 
        During this time of social distancing and online learning, I wanted to 
reach out to you to let you know that I do miss you serving at Mass. I hope 
you are all staying safe, using common sense, and making the most of your 
new learning experience. 
 
       I do not know when we will be able to have public Masses again. As 
you know, the present server schedule ends in May. My plan is to plan for a 
new schedule that will begin with the first weekend in September. 
 
       Should we open before September, I would ask you to simply plan on 
serving at whatever Mass you will be attending. There are usually one or 
two servers at every Mass.  
 
       In the meantime, I invite you and your family to join us for our Sunday 
Mass that will be on the parish website. Please be assured of my prayers 
for all of you during these challenging times.  

 
        If there is anything, I can do for you or your family, please do not 
hesitate to call me. Msgr. Iacovacci and I are here for you and continue to 
pray and offer Mass for you daily. 
 
        Take care for now, and please stay safe. 
 
 
                                                       Gratefully Yours, 
 

                                                         Father Gagne 


